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Thank you to parents and carers for their support last week—we achieved a lot! We are 
grateful to those who enabled their children to enjoy the pounds and pennies event on Fri-
day morning, along with the non uniform day and Coronation picnic after school. Thank you 
to the 19% of Key Stage 1 parents and carers who attended the Sounds Write Phonics 
session on Wednesday. This week our assemblies continue with an 
ethical theme  and start with the story of King Midas— which 
demonstrates being grateful for what you have. 

 

 

Thank you to our Midday Supervisory Assistants 
who enjoyed making lunch a Regal event on Friday.   

 

If you would like to join our friendly team of hard-
working staff in a permanent or bank role please 
email  

recruitment@bhetrust.co.uk  or click on this link. 

 

A big thank you to everyone who donated, brought coins 
in & came to our picnic on Friday, it was nice to see 
adults and children getting involved. The children will all 
receive a Coronation keepsake next week gifted from 
the PTFA.  

 

The PTFA are now busy planning their next event: 

 ‘A Regal Fayre’.   

If you can spare an hour to help set up, run a stall 
or tidy up on the day, please contact Mrs Norgate or 
Mrs Bradley on: office-ds@yare-edu.org.uk or  

Mrs Watts on: 

dussindaleptfa@gmail.com  

mailto:recruitment@bhetrust.co.uk
https://www.educationjobfinder.org.uk/vfjobs/midday-supervisory-assistant-319/


Reception had a 'giant' visitor 
last week and learned that alt-
hough people often think giants 
are 'baddie' characters, some-
times they may just be misun-
derstood. The giant wanted the 
class to let Jack know that he 
didn't mean to scare him.  

 

 Year 1 enjoyed using play dough halves and quarters for fractions.  

 

 

 

During an art lesson 
Year 3 were drawing a 
live model using continu-
ous line in the style of 
Quentin Blake.  

 

During Year 3/4 Wildlife 
club pupils were weeding 
the pond, rescuing the 
creatures within, as well 
as stocking an observa-
tion tank for identifica-
tion of pond creatures.  

 

 

 
On Friday 26th May the school will be welcoming World and 
European Champion Courtney Tulloch. Courtney will be leading 
an assembly with the whole school and then completing a 
sponsored circuit with each class. Each child has been given a 
paper sponsorship form to gather sponsorship from friends 
and family .The aim is to reach a whole school target of 
£450. As well as the paper sponsorship form there is a 
crowdfunding page for the school where online donations can 

be made. All donations and sponsorship forms need to be handed into class teachers by 
Monday 22nd May 2023.  https://www.crowdfunder.co.uk/p/dussindale 

https://www.crowdfunder.co.uk/p/dussindale


 

School Lunches 

Please order or cancel your child’s school lunch, via Parent Portal by 8am on the day.  

Week (2) beginning 15th May 2023  

Week (3) beginning 22nd May 2023  

As part of their crea-
tive hook in Talk for 
Writing, Year 5 painted 
endangered animals and 
wrote what they 
thought the animal 
would say if they could 
speak to humans. 

 

Blofield United 

Blofield United Youth FC is looking for new female and male players, 6 — 16 
years old to join their club ready for the 2023/24 Season.  They will be holding 
welcome sessions for players of all ages irrespective of skill, gender or experience every 
Saturday in June, 9 — 10am at their home ground Heathlands in Blofield Heath. To regis-
ter your interest, please email buyfc.secretary@hotmail.com  All our coaches and officials 
are Enhanced DBS Checked and Safeguarding Children trained with First Aid. 



Lost Property 

Please name all items of clothing so they can be returned to pupils.  Unnamed items 
will be kept in the office for a fortnight for collection.   

P. E. Kit 

When it is a have P.E. day, children are expected to wear a white t-shirt, plain black shorts 
and plimsolls/trainers or plain tracksuit, without logos. 

Homework 

Please continue to support your child/ren with their homework in Years 1—6; by completing 
tasks on their homework grid to reinforce learning.  Grids are available on the website. 

Start of the Day 

The site opens at 8.30 am and the doors at 8.40 am. The gates close at 8.50 am as this is 
registration.  Any child arriving after 8.50 am will need to enter by the main office. 

Parking 

Please park cars in Sainsbury’s car park at the start and end of the school day, walking 
through to the school site to keep our children safe and residents happy. 

Before and After school club 

Session times and costs are 7.30 am to 8.40 am for £6 and 3.20 pm – 6 pm for £12  The 
majority of the sessions will be in the school hall and will be operated by school staff.   

 

Tuesday 9th — Friday 12th May — Key Stage 2 SATs week (Breakfast daily 8 am) 
Wednesday 17th May — Year 3 to Multiskills sports event at TSAHS 
Thursday 18th May — Year 4 to Tri Golf sports event at TSAHS  
Monday 22nd May — Year 5/6 girls cricket event   
Monday 22nd May — Year 3 ‘Step On It’ session 
Tuesday 23rd May — 9 am PTFA meeting  
Tuesday 23rd May — Year 4 ‘Step On It’ session 
Wednesday 24th May — Eaton Vale parents meeting 
Thursday 25th May — 9 am Year 5 to drama session at TSAHS 
Thursday 25th May — Year 6 to Crucial Crew 
Friday 26th May — Visiting World and European Gymnast Champion Courtney Tulloch 
Friday 26th May — Last day of term 
Monday 29th May — Friday 2nd June — Half term, school closed 
Monday 5th June — First day of Summer term 2 
Monday 5th June — Year 6 Dental Survey 
Tuesday 6th June — Year 2 Cricket event 
Tuesday 6th June — Year 6 ‘Step On It’ session 
Wednesday 7th June — Class photos 
Wednesday 7th June — Year 5 ‘Step On It’ session 
Thursday 8th June — Year 5/6 Cricket event 
Friday 9th June — 2 pm Peter Pan musical performance 
Monday 12th — Friday 16th June — Year 1 Phonics Screening 
Thursday 15th June — Year 5 Multi skills event am 
Thursday 15th June — Year 5 and 6 assembly by Norfolk Police 


